Mrs. Marguerite F. Randall Staff Assistant Coordinate of S.E. Asian Program The Mott Foundation Program Cak Grove Campus Flint 3, Michigan

Dear Mrs. Randall:

Please accept my belated thanks for an extremely gracious letter and its enclosure.

We enjoyed very much the opportunity of meeting with your directors and talking to and with your members. It was an alive and responsive audience, and this always makes the speaker's job easier. I was particularly taken with the fact that your program attracts the young as well as adults. I hope that you will have a successful season.

Would you be kind enough to extend my personal thanks as well as those of Miss Kim Chau, Miss Loc and Mr. Suu to Mr. and Mrs. Warner for their warm hospitality and friendly reception.

Sincerely yours,

Wesley R. Fishel Professor

WRF: mvb